Lindsey Blecher

From: Shaun Williams

Sent: Friday, 23 October 2020 9:12 AM

To: Lindsey Blecher

Cc: Chris Ritchie; Steve Barry

Subject: RE: Shoalhaven Starches Modification 17 - Instrument of Modification Edits
Hi Lindsey,

The Department can confirm the proposed changes are acceptable for providing consistency with the recent
approved MOD 18 instrument.

Regards,

Shaun Williams
A/Senior Environmental Assessment Officer

Industry Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

T 02 8275 1345 | E shaun.williams@planning.nsw.gov.au

4PSQ Level 17, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 | Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and
economically.

From: Lindsey Blecher <lindsey.blecher@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 22 October 2020 5:27 PM

To: Shaun Williams <Shaun.Williams@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Chris Ritchie <Chris.Ritchie@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Steve Barry <Stephen.Barry@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Shoalhaven Starches Modification 17 - Instrument of Modification Edits

Hello Shaun,
Please see my suggested edits to the instrument of modification:
In Schedule 2: Administrative Conditions:
3. delete Condition 2r) and replace with the following:
r) modification application 06_0228 MOD 17, accompanying Statement of Environmental Effects
dated 13 December 2019, prepared by Cowman Stoddart Pty Ltd, Addendum Statement of
Environmental Effects end-emended-plans dated 19 June 2020, end RtS dated 28 July 2020 and the

accompanying amended plans (see Appendix 2R).

4. Inserting new Condition 2s) after Condition 2r) as follows:



s) modification application 06_0228 MOD 18, accompanying Statement of Environmental Effects
dated 18 May 2020, prepared by Cowman Stoddart Pty Ltd {see-Appendix2P)-RtS end-amended
plans dated July 2020 and the accompanying amended plans (see Appendix 2Q).

This change includes a reference to appendix 2R (plans for mod 17), as well as retaining the original wording for
Mod 18. Please let me know if you agree with these changes. | am free tomorrow morning if you would like to
discuss further. | would appreciated if you could confirm at your earliest convenience as we hope to issue the

decision tomorrow.

Kind Regards,

Lindsey

Lindsey Blecher | Senior Planning Officer
Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
e: lindsey.blecher@ipcn.nsw.gov.au | p: +61 2 9995 6611 | www.ipch.nsw.gov.au

New South Wales Government
Independent Planning Commission

FOLLOW US ON:

000

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

Disclaimer
The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It s intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorised

to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.



